
          
 
 
 
 
 
26th April 2012 
 
Dear Parents 
 
On Wednesday 20th June Classes 7 and 8 will be visiting All Saints Church in 
Gosforth for a creative workshop based around the story of Noah 
 
We will be leaving school at 9.20am and returning for lunch 
 
In accordance with the 1988 Education Reform Act we can only ask for a 
voluntary contribution of £2.50 to cover the cost of materials.  If it is not possible 
to fund the visit with voluntary contributions then regrettably the visit cannot take 
place. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs McBride and Mrs Conroy 
 
 
 
This form must be completed and returned in order for your child to go 
on the visit. 
 
I give permission for my child ……………………………… to go on the visit to 
All Saints Church. 
 
I enclose £2.50 to cover the cost of materials 
 
 
Emergency Contact Number  …………………………………. 
 
 
 
Signed ………………………………………..     Date…………………. 


